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May 13, 2021 
 
Cindy Wilson 
Interim Director/ EO Officer 
2526 King Street 
Flagstaff, Az 86001 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson: 
An Equal Opportunity (EO) on-site monitoring review of the Coconino County for Program Year (PY) 
19 was conducted by Lynn A. Nedella, EO Compliance Program Manager on May 4, 2021. The review 
followed the WIOA EO Monitoring Review Guide for PY19. Here are the observations noted during 
the review: 
 
Observations:   Here are the observation made regarding accessible signage:  

• Rear employee entrances – two with no signage 
• No Van accessible signage in rear parking 
• Front entrance accessible signage 
• Van accessible signage in front parking 

 
Since there were no findings identified during the review, and the observation have been resolved this 
annual monitoring review is closed for this program year. The State wishes to extend our appreciation 
to the Coconino County staff for their cooperation and assistance received during this review. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Lynn A. Nedella at (480) 298-8053 or by email at 
Lnedella@azdes.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

L.A. Nedella 
Lynn A. Nedella 
EO Compliance Program Manager 
Office of Equal Opportunity 

 
 

cc:  Abigail (Abby) Velazquez, Business Manager/Interim EO Officer 
 WIOA EO File 
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